Auckland DHB
Chief Executive’s Office

4 Level 1
AUCKLAND Building 37
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD Auckland Clty HOSpitaI

Te Toka Tumai PO Box 92189

Victoria Street West

Auckland 1142

Ph: (09) 630-9943 ext: 22342
Email: ailsac@adhb.govt.nz

19 October 2020

Re: Official Information Act request — Funding spent on Safe365

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 2 September 2020 to ACC. ACC have
transferred the following question to Auckiand DHB on 13 October 2020.

You request the following information:

In relation to the $1.5m funded project for DHBs, how much of this funding has been spent
directly or indirectly on Safe3657? i.e. how much money has Safe365 received of the $1.5 m?

I can confirm the total amount of grant received to date ($500,000) has been transferred to Safe365
as part of year 1 of the “Making Health Safer” project.

You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the
Official Information Act. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the
Auckland DHB website.

Yours faithfully
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Ailsa Claire, OBE
Chief Executive of Te Toka Tumai (Auckland District Health Board)
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